
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
An Ebbsfleet parish, rich in its history and Anglo-Catholic tradition,  

with an iconic building and excellent school links. 
  

VICAR 
THE ABBEY CHURCH OF ST MARY THE VIRGIN 

NUNEATON 
 
We welcome applications from priests from the Society (SSWSH) in the Anglo-Catholic tradition who: 
 
x Are a positive role model willing to lead by example in growing healthy churches in the Anglo- 

Catholic tradition, with the Eucharist at the heart of worship, who can contribute to the already 
positive influence that the Society churches are bringing to the health and diversity of our Diocese.   
 

x Sense God may be calling them to a congregation in reasonable health, but which is eager to grow 
in faith, evangelism and service in our community. 
 

x Positively enjoys working across whole school communities, including being a governor, and can 
translate that work into reaching and attracting young families. 

 
x Able to laugh and have fun with us and the local community! 
 

Further Details 
 

For further details and an application form please contact: 
 Matt Robinson, Admin Assistant to the Archdeacons  
By email to Matt.Robinson@Coventry.Anglican.org 

 or 02476 521344 
 

For informal conversations, please contact: 
The Bishop of Ebbsfleet, Jonathan Goodall, on 07881 875583 

office@ebbsfleet.org.uk 
or 

Archdeacon Missioner, Ven Barry Dugmore, on 07487 578311 
Barry.Dugmore@Coventry.Anglican.org  

or 
Area Dean, Rev David Poultney on 024 7610 2141  

rector@bedworthparish.org  
 

Closing date for applications: Noon, Friday 16th July  
Interviews: To be held on Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd September  

 
An application form can be downloaded from the Diocesan Website: 

https://www.coventry.anglican.org/about/vacancies/current-vacancies.php  
Enhanced DBS disclosure is required for this post 

Diocese of Coventry 
 

Worshipping God 
Making New Disciples 

Transforming Communities 


